
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jeff Bates 
Wednesday, September 07,2005 4:16 PM 
Dorothy Menasco 
RE: 050435-TP - IURC 

Yep, sorry I forgot to mention that. Also, I just received a PDF of the corrected letter so you should be seeing it this 
afternoon or tomorrow morning. Thanks again. 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: 
To: Jeff Bates 

For clarification purposes, did you want the title to reflect National Telecorn & Broadband Services, LLC as 
well as changing the coinpany code to TX658? 

Wednesday, September 07, 2005 4:12 PM 

Subject: RE: 050435-TP - IURC 

From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
cc: 

Dorothy, 

The above docket is the initial IURC agreement between BellSouth and National Telecom & Broadband Services, LLC, 
however the BST transmittal letter included with the agreement shows the CLEC as Southern Light, LLC. 

Please use this e-mail, if possible, to correct the utility listing in CMSlMCD to change company code TX610 to TX658. I 
have made three requests of BST to file a corrected transmittal letter and so far have not received an adequate response. 
The third response was just made. 

Wednesday, September 07, 2005 2:12 PM 

Sally Simmons; Victor McKay; Kay Flynn 
Subject: 050435-TP - IURC 

Jeff Bates 
Research Assistant 
Competitive Markets & Enforcement 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Voice: 850-41 3-6538 
Fax: 850-41 3-6539 
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